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Dear Parents,  

This December has been full of fun and exciting activities here at Ciputra, The year 4 and 5 

students had their Outward Bound Vietnam - OBV experience here on campus. They got the 

opportunity to spend a night away from the comfort of home and experience staying away 

from their parents for possibly the first time! 

The students also took part in many fun activities that build teamwork and cooperation, 

something that we greatly value here at SIS@Ciputra. 

I know that many of the students are already excited to experience the full week OBV 

programme at Ha Long Bay when they are in year 6! 
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A big thank you to all who joined us for our annual Christmas Charity Fair here at school! 

This year the proceeds of the fair will be going to Caritas Vietnam which is a Catholic charity 

organisation also called “The Commission on Charity and Social Actions”. This organisation 

has been actively helping the victims of poverty, disabled individuals, orphans, widows as well 

as running many programmes for medical help including providing scholarships to students in 

need. A truly worthy organisation that will benefit greatly from all of your charitable donations.  

It was wonderful to see so many families come out to celebrate the joy of Christmas with us, 

all of our students had an awesome time playing the festive games and sharing in the spirit of 

Christmas! 
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I would like to wish all our families a Merry Christmas and Happy new year! We are all so 

happy that we had the chance to share a very special Christmas with you! 

 

Kind Regards,  

Michael Ogden  

 


